
Kellogg, Linda 

From: 

To: 

Cc: 
~bject· Re: Email from the Super Saturday Site 

/ 

Attach~ents: 
Hey, 

I figured they would be. Thank you so much for considering us for next year! 

9234 Twilight Ln Sw 
Lakewood, Wa 98498 

253-594-2946 

Thanks again! 

-Aaron Sweet 

J 
/ 

On 4/22/08, Kellogg, Linda <Kelloggl@evergreen.edu> wrote: 
Hi Aaron 

Page 1 of 1 

Sent: Tue 4/22/2008 12:41 PM 

.:b):;f;/01 :55 () 
~J/JrLM 

Our stages are full. Please send me your complete address and phone #. I will put you on the mailing list for 2009. 

Thank you for your interest in Super Saturday! 

Linda Kellogg 

From: asfarasfoxesgo@gmail.com [mailto:asfarasfoxesgo@gmail.com] 
Sent: Mon 4/21/2008 10:14 PM 
Subject: Email from the Super Saturday Site 

Below is the result of your email form. 
Submitted by asfarasfoxesgo@gmail.com 

Sent_By: Aaron Sweet 
Requests_ Comments: Hey there, 

I was wondering if it would be it all possible for my band to perform at the Super-Saturday event? 

You can listen to our music at www.myspace.com/asfarasfoxesgo 

It would be nice to hear back from you. Thank you for your time. 

Referring_URL: .!mQJLwww.evergreen.edu/supersaturday/home.htm 
recipient: kellogg! 
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